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The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi Mazumdar Bhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23378702,23378667 

To Circular No.:   191/2023 
All the State Secretaries, 
 State Associations of 
The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

  Date: 03.10.2023   

 
SUB: CELEBRATION OF CHILDREN’S DAY 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 

“Children not things to molded, but people to unfolded.” 
 

The Children’s day is observed in India every year on November 14 to honour the birth of Shri Jawaharlal 
Nehru, the country's first Prime Minister. He had a soft spot in his heart for youngsters, and his love for them earned 
him the nickname "Chacha Nehru." 

Children's Day, celebrated on November 14, is recognized across India to increase awareness of the rights, 
care, and education of children. The 14th of November is also known as Bal Diwas since it is honoured as a reminder 
that children are the nation's genuine strength. 

Children’s Day 2023 is a time to celebrate and honour the incredible potential and importance of children. By 
embracing the theme of empowering young minds and nurturing creativity and innovation, we can contribute to their 
growth and development. Let us cherish and protect the well-being of our children, ensuring they have the 
opportunities they need to thrive. As we celebrate Children’s Day, let us inspire to support and advocate for the future 
generation that holds the key to a brighter tomorrow. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides being the largest uniformed educational movement appeal all adult leaders to 
join hands in celebrating the “Children’s Day” and invite all Cubs/Bulbuls/Scout/Guide/Raver/Rangers and inspire 
them on this auspicious occasion. 

Brief report with action photographs may kindly be forwarded to girlprogramme@bsgindia.org with a copy to 
info@bsgindia.org  by 20th November 2023, so that the report can be published in BSG NHQ monthly magazine and 
BSG social media sites for the greater visibility of the movement. 
  

Thanking you, 
                                                                                                          Yours in Scouting/Guiding 

 
                                                                                                            (SUREKHA SHRIVASTAVA)  
                                                                                                            DY. DIRECTOR OF GUIDES 

                                                                                                                                                                        (GIRL PROGRAMME) 
Copy to: - 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts  and Guides,  National  Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid  Jeet Singh Marg, New Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Navadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309. 

5. The Director, DAV 

6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and         Jamiat Youth Club. 

7. All Assistant Director, Bharat Scouts and Guides for follow up
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